MEMORANDUM

Date: March 5, 2020

To: 84-7171

From: Michele Edl

Re: easement for Ford Power Project

| received copies of the same easement from multiple sources: from Benjamin Baldwin of the Idaho
Department of Lands in response to my pre-exam request; from Mr. Rush Ford on the day of the field
exam March 3, 2020; and on March 5, 2020 as an attachment to an email from Mr. Arch Ford.

The three documents are identical with the exception of a paragraph on the first page of Mr. Arch Ford's
submitted PDF easement which is highlighted yellow. Regular printing of that PDF loses the highlight
and makes minor changes in other features on the first page. For that reason, | have included two
printed versions of the first page for an otherwise complete and unduplicated copy of the one easement.
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